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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

Due to the heritage status of Building A at Broken Hill North Public School, which was built in 
1927, the department has conducted monthly condition inspections since mid-2023. 

During the most recent inspection, during the Winter School Holidays, an engineer advised 
remediation work is required. 

Changes to school operations 

On Tuesday 23 July 2024, we began relocating Building A classrooms and the library. 

The library is being relocated to the old hall in Building C while the classrooms are being 
relocated across unused teaching spaces in both Building C and Building F.  

While we are waiting for further recommendations to plan remediation work, access to 
Building A will be restricted to students from Tuesday 30 July 2024. Staff will still have 
access to their facilities on Building A.  

We are working with school leadership this week to relocate staff facilities and resources, 
including the installation of a dedicated demountable building for staff amenities. 

Staff will begin relocating once the demountable has been installed. 

Fencing will be installed around the building to prevent access once all resources and 
facilities have been relocated.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

We will keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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